
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

As with previous years, this year we would like to continue to support our local food 

bank by contributing a Harvest collection. 

  

Therefore, from Monday 16th - Wednesday 18th October we would be grateful if 

children could bring in a donation for the food bank.  

  

Items in need this year include: 

  

Food Items 

UHT Milk Cartons 

UHT fruit Juice 

Noodles/Savoury Rice 

Tinned potato/packet mash 

Tinned custard/rice pudding 

Tinned ready meals 

Tinned corned beef/ham 

Jars of coffee 

Tinned pies 

Tinned fish 

Breakfast cereal 

Tinned tomatoes 

Tinned soup 

  

Non-food Items 

Roll on Deodorant  

Shampoo 

Shower Gel 

Soap 

Toilet Roll 

  

Thank you for helping to support our local community. 

  

School Office 

  
Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3D10fH_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvMSWp56df0QNZhuZZ7WjvGXgcwL9rkX0Ri27yPpPnPtj6j4Yb1QxFfjM5NDEmkyacHxNMKMAoeMy7cCbFcNhlnh5EC1SVfW25WFZTIW9fKs-2BKL-2FfONjLyfBKH16vlgiTUcZQtd3ivfNzRcoELdBfiSS5knCJ8uRUuWGDLoARyi7vg6r6NfxiGTuy-2FHosH1CD4s-3D

